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Very late during the production process of the proceedings I, the editor of the ISPRS proceedings 

series The International Archives of the Photogrammetry, Remote Sensing and Spatial Information 

Sciences,  was informed by the authors Wang Zheng and Liang Ti that they wish to withdraw their 

paper entitled ShapeLearner: Towards Shape-Based Visual Knowledge Harvesting. 

As it was not possible anymore to stop the publication process altogether, I ask potential readers to 

take note in this way that this paper was not published. 

Christian Heipke, June-27, 2016. 
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